BiLL HAsLAM

December 6, 2012

Sugar Creek Carriages
Johnny and Brenda Smith
3353 East Sugar Creek Road
McEwen, TN 37101

Dear Johnny and Brenda,

| wanted to thank you both for being a part of the Capitol Christmas Tree Lighting event. | was so glad
that you were able to attend this year — I’'m only sorry that the weather didn’t cooperate.

Regardless of the rain, | know that many people were able to enjoy a carriage ride. That was such a
special addition to the event and | am grateful for all of the hard work that you put into the evening.

I hope that you have a wonderful Christmas season and a very happy new year. Thank you again.

Sincerely,
~ /
~

Bill Haslam
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